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ppendix 3

Claire Bold

Subject: FW: Application for a review of MOKO, Banbury

From: Morris Laura [mailto:Laura.Morris@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 10 May 2011 12:30

To: Claire Bold

Subject: RE: Application for a review of MOKO, Banbury

Good morning

Having looked at command and control and cedar since Jan 2011 there are no recorded crimes directly
refating to this premise. Therefore | am unable to support this review under grounds of crime and disorder
although there have been a few calls referring to Noise complaints. Thames Valley Police had issues of crime
and disorder with the previous DPS but since this has changed there are no reports.

Regards

Laura Morris

Thames Valley Police Currently use the Microsoft Office 2002 suite of applications. Please be aware
of this if you intend to include an attachment with your email. This communication contains
information which is confidential and may also be privileged. Any views or opinions expressed are
those of the originator and not necessarily those of Thames Valley Police. It is for the exclusive use
of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution,
copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please forward a copy to:
informationsecurity@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete the e-mail and
destroy any copies of it. Thank you.
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